
 

 

PLEASE POST:   5/24/24 through 6/7/24 
 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
2024-2025 MAPLE CREEK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT BUDGET 
 
Be advised that on JUNE 7, 2024, the MAPLE CREEK 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES will 
hold a public hearing on the 2024-2025 Maple Creek 
Elementary School District Budget.  The public hearing will be 
held during a special meeting at 15933 Maple Creek Road in 
Korbel, California at 9:30 a.m.  Parents, teachers, and 
community members are encouraged to participate. 
 

Maple Creek Elementary School District Board of Trustees 

Colby Smart, Interim Superintendent 

admin@maplecreekschool.org 
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